
Weekly Greeting

Happy Monday! I’m so looking forward to Back-to-School 
Night scheduled for this Thursday, Sept. 7th from 5-6 PM.  
During this time, I will review classroom procedures, share 
special 4th grade highlights, answer questions, and more! I’ll 
also allow time at the end of BTSN to sign-up for all our 
amazing field trips! A folder will come home with paperwork 
for you to review and fill out as well.  See you all Thursday!
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Back to School 
Night: This 
Thursday, Sept. 7th 
from 5-6 PM


Pictures Day: 
Tuesday, 
September 12th


Parent Teacher 
Conferences are  
September 29th.  
Sign-ups coming 
soon!M, T, TH, F SCHEDULE


School Day: 8:15-3:05


Drop Off: 8:00-8:15


Pick Up:3:05-3:20
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WEDNESDAY


School Day: 8:15-1:30


Drop Off: 8:00-8:15


Pick Up: 1:30-1:45


2
DAY CARE


Our daycare is up and 
running!  Please 

contact the office if you 
need more info!
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Donations Needed


Students created the most amazing coastal region 
collages last week, and will continue learning 
and creating throughout September.  Next up: 
The Mountain Region.  I’m still in need of travel 
magazines (Sunset, etc).  Please send them in if 
you are able! Thanks in advance! 

Covid-19 Guidance


I hope everyone was able to review the alert 
Mrs. Pugno shared on Friday regarding 
Covid-19 in our classroom.  Tests came home 
with every child on Friday.  If your child is 
experiencing any flu-like symptoms, please test 
prior to their return to school tomorrow.  
Additionally, if you child tests positive, please 
follow the CDPH Covid-19 guidelines: 


* Stay home for at least 5 days


* Isolation can end after Day 5 if symptoms are 
not present and the student has been fever-
free, without fever-reducing medication, for a 
minimum of 24 hours


* If fever or symptoms are present after Day 5, 
isolation should continue until they resolve 
and the student is fever-free for 24 hours 
without fever-reducing medication 


* Wear a well-fitting mask around others for a 
total of 10 days, especially in indoor settings.   
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FOURTH GRADE NEWSLETTER CONTINUED…	

WHAT ARE WE WORKING ON THIS WEEK IN CLASS?

1. ELA:  This week, students will begin drafting their first five paragraph personal narratives during 

Writer’s Workshop.   We will go step by step through the process together!


2. Math: This week, students will have their first math test of the year on place value.  We will be 
reviewing Tuesday and Wednesday of this week in preparation.   We are also continuing to practice 
our multiplication facts daily.


3. Science:  This week, we will continue our Science unit titled Birth of Rocks.  We will be focusing on 
lava and the differences between cone and shield shaped volcanoes.


4. Social Studies: This week, students will continue learning about California’s regions.  They will be 
collaging a beautiful mountain region scene on Thursday!


5. Second Step:  This week, our social emotional program focuses on listening with attention


6. Homework:  Each day this week, your child will be coming home with about 30-40 minutes of 
homework. This will include the following:  Reading for 20 minutes, completing a spelling activity 
from the spelling menu, completing a math worksheet or assignment, and completing an ELA page 
from the ELA packet.  NEW: Look for book report pacing guides coming home next week!




*
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